GREATER NAPLES FIRE RESCUE DISTRICT

PRESS RELEASE
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief January 20, 2015
Tel: (239) 348-7540 Email: nchesset@ENFD.org

GREATER NAPLES ENHANCES ALS SERVICES

Greater Naples Fire Rescue District has initiated a fourth
Advanced Life Support (ALS) Engine Company today at
Station 73 on Collier Blvd. This is the first time ALS
services are being provided in the north part of the
District. The District began providing fire based ALS
services in October, 2014 at Stations 21, 22 and 23. The
Greater Naples Fire Rescue District continues to strive to

serve the citizens of Greater Naples with as many Fire

Engines staffed with ALS trained Paramedics as possible.
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If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,
please contact the East Naples-Golden Gate Fire Control & Rescue District Joint Headquarters.
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